SPO ALERT

Date: July 5, 2022
To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: Arizona Department of Administration

Re: Notification of Price Decrease for Envelope Printing

Arizona Envelope Company (CTR060825) has provided the State a price decrease on the printing of
envelopes. The price decrease was done by combining envelopes and printing into bulk pricing (see
attached), thus the more an Agency orders, the better the pricing. The new prices went into effect on
July 1st.
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If there are any questions, please contact Francine Whittington at Francine.Whittington@azdoa.gov


https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1YE3ObhnlQn5FJGn8onpbJ_cbzxdmKUqo/edit#gid=1652836308

